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Legal Notice- Public Hearing 

Permit Application IWWC #22-02 

 
 

INLAND WETLANDS & WATERCOURSES COMMISSION 
 
The Town of Andover Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission (IWWC) will hold a Public Hearing 

on Monday June 6th 2022 at 7:00PM to hear testimony and comments on the following permit 

application:  

Permit Application IWWC 22-02: Town of Andover, Shoddy Mill Rd and Birch Drive- Drainage 

improvements, pipe and catch basin replacement within wetlands adjacent to Shoddy Mill Rd, relocation 

of a watercourse flowing onto Shoddy Mill Rd, and reconstruction/stream channel reinforcement of a 

watercourse on 29 Shoddy Mill Road. 

Permit Application Materials are available for viewing at https://www.andoverconnecticut.org/inland-

wetlands-and-watercourses-commission/pages/applications-submittedpending 

Directions to participate in the Zoom Meeting will be provided on the IWWC regular meeting and public 

hearing agenda for Monday June 6th 2022, and can be found here: 

https://www.andoverconnecticut.org/calendar 

 

Comments, questions or concerns may be presented at the public hearing or submitted in writing to the 

Andover Building Office, 17 School Road, Andover, Connecticut not less than 24 hours prior to the public 

hearing. Should any individual(s) need access to a public computer please contact the Building Office at 

(860)742-4036 twenty-four hours prior to the meeting. 

 

Joseph Wagner 

Wetlands Agent 

Wetlands@andoverct.org 
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